May 6, 1927. Leurent Beaudry, Esq., c/o Envoy Extraordinary, Canadian Embassy, Washington, D.C. My dear Beaudry:-Let me in the first place congratulate you on your new position. I know of no one who is more capable of filling the job. I had intended to write to you a long time ago, but as usual I put it off until I had to. I am venturing to enclose herewith some correspondence which we have received from an institution known as the Federated Nations of the World. It refers to an exhibition to take place in Toronto. I notice that while some of the United States Departments are represented or are said to be represented, at least one or two of the institutions mentioned are under the suspicion of the State Department. I am not at all sure that we should co-operate in this exhibit. I wonder if it would be jossible for you to find out anything about it. Yours faithfully, Wilfrid Bovey.